
 
 

Staff Council fosters a positive and respectful working environment by advocating for the interests and concerns of each Staff member. 

 

Staff Council Meeting Minutes for June 17, 2021 
 
 
Sharon gave remarks about her tenure as Chair. She thanked the Executive Staff Council and 
members and expressed her appreciation for everyone's hard work. 
 
*We have reached a quorum. 
 
Approval of the minutes - Dave LaVack 
  - motion to approve May meeting minutes is made by Krista S. and seconded by LaTanya W. 
  - no updates, no discussion required, no opposition and no abstentions 
  Motion passes 
 
LaTanya - gave an update about new community service volunteer opportunities page which 
provides information about vetted organizations that need our help. she also gave a shoutout 
to several staff members who have recently volunteered with these organizations. we all get 24 
hours of PAID volunteer service hours. Use them! 
https://www.uncsa.edu/mysa/faculty-staff/working-at-uncsa/staff-
council/volunteer/index.aspx 
 
Council then heard brief presentations for those running for Chair-elect position. We asked for 
any additional questions and then voted. 
 
*Anna Sutton will be our next Chair Elect. 
 
Sharon announces we will be meeting in person next semester in SAAB 306. 
 
Council then heard brief presentations for those running for Secretary position. We asked for 
any additional questions and then voted. 
 
*Toni Beery will be our next Secretary/Treasurer. 
 
Jim DeCristo spoke about potential raises, state revenue forecast and budget variables. Jim took 
a few questions about other employee benefits, like bonuses, paid time off, etc. 
 
Sharon closed the meeting after commenting on the enthusiasm of having so many people run 
for Staff Council Executive positions and reminded everyone that committee chairs also have 
great power in making change and asked people to use the qualtrics form to volunteer. 


